
STEERING COMMITTEE WORKGROUPS
MEETINGS 

 A Stakeholder/Steering Committee email list

server has been established to facilitate

dissemination of project information.

Stakeholder/Steering Committee Meeting took

place on October 21st, 2021. 

1.

2.

QAPP, MONITORING AND DATA
COLLECTION

A new RTHS station will be installed in San

Martin Lake, Brownsville. For this reason, a

recognition site visit took place on September

24th, 2021 to test the equipment and stablish

strategies for data collection. The results

showed that is feasible to use both ADCP and

YSI sonde to gather data on site.

Seventh sampling campaign was successfully

conducted during September 28th, 29th and

October 5th, 2021. 

Heather Robinson integrated as the new PM

from TCEQ. 

LLMBSC Monitoring QAPP for phase II was

approved in October 2021.

1.

2.

3.

4.

UPCOMING EVENTS

8th sampling campaign will take place during
the third week of November 2021.
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Water quality monitoring campaign at
Brownsville Public Works.

For more information visit our website: 
https://rgvstormwater.org/llmbsc-watershed-partnership/ 
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